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Pamela Martin

From:
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 1:47 PM
To: Public Hearings
Subject: zoning regulation bylaw, amendment bylaw (no. 1097)- No. 17-044  address: 778 Fort Street

Dear Public Hearings, 
 
On behalf of the landowners of 766-772 Fort St. : 
 
The landowners hereby object to the rezone for cannabis district use.  They have spent significant 
amounts of capital to attract good paying clients, and as a result of existing operations on the street 
are finding some difficulties with their clientele claiming scents from cannabis store operations are not 
pleasant.   The commercial tenants of the landowners building and the landowners are congruent in 
thought that they oppose these operations. 
 
 
Thank you for the consideration in sending out the public hearing notice.  We are unable to send a 
representative please accept this email as our opposition to the rezone application proposed. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
 
Wing Lee Holdings Ltd. 
  




